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This is another assault on Motorsports using false data and political positions.We 

travel all over the western US spending thousands of dollars annually to participate in 

our chosen events in Motorsports. Your short sightedness and complete lack of facts 

for political favor will eliminate yet another location from the travels we and many 

other make and the dollars we spend in Oregon! Stop picking on the small 

community of racers to advance a now proven false agenda for your political gains. 

We can not change our race equipment, older vintage race bikes and cars, but we 

can stop spending our money in Oregon…Of course the sponsors of this political 

grandstanding bill probably like that… But hey if you want the current surroundings of 

Delta park to expand with drug abuse, theft and illegal encampments then I’m sure 

the local voters will take note as they did nationally not to long ago.  


